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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 71253 
Received: 12/7/2012 6:56:50 AM 
Message: 12-2637-GA-EXM 

WEB ID: 71253 AT:12-07-2012 at 06:56 AM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Dr. Barbara Bergmann •a* 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes ^ 2 

"P 23 ^ 
MAILING ADDRESS: r " i ° 

• 635 Edgcliff Dr 5 a r ^ 
• Columbus, Ohio 43235 ^ IT 5 
• USA " ^ 

- 4 < 
PHONE INFORMATION: 

. Home: 6149372124 
• Altemative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: bbergmann@sbcglobal.net 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Columbia Gas of Ohio 
• Name on account: Barbara Bergmann 
• Service address: 635 Edgcliff Dr, Columbus, OH 43235 
• Service phone: 6149372124 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Case number 12-2637 Ohio consumers who currently have unregulated gas contracts have paid 
$885 million more for gas since 1997 than they would have at the regulated price. This alone is 
evidence that we must continue to regulate gas prices in Ohio. Count this as a resounding "NO" 
to deregulating gas prices. 
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